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Introduction 

In accordance with the direction provided in the November 9th, 2007 Administrative Law 

Judge's Ruling under Rulemaking 06-04-009, the Western Power Trading Forum ("WPTF") 

respectfully submits the following comments on the questions raised regarding the type and point 

of regulation for the reduction of greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions from the electricity sector. 

A fundamental question posed in this ruling is whether California should proceed with 

the development of a state-level GHG trading system, or defer the development of such a system 

until a regional or national level is in place. While WPTF believes that a federal or regional 

system is ultimately necessary for real GHG emission reductions (and thus is preferable over a 

California-only system), we believe that benefits of moving forward initially with a state-level 

trading system outweigh alternative options for reducing GHG emissions, and are not dependent 

on development of a regional or national system. Further, in developing a state-level GHG cap 

and trade systems, California has an important opportunity to influence the design of the 

emerging federal system and to coordinate with it. For this reason, WPTF supports continued 


















































